
JIM WRIGHT
12TH DISTRICT, TEXAS

Coingress of the 21niteb States
*ouse of liepresentatibeS

Eaa®ington, 3113.€. 20515

December 27, 1976

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thanks for your gracious letter of December 15. It
was good to receive the material you promised. I surely enjoyed
our recent visit, even though it was much too brief.

I will by all means work with your own able Congressman,
John Young, and other members of the Texas delegation on the
Naval Air Station matter. Hope we can do some good.

I appreciate, also, your sending the resumeS on Tony
Canales. I am sure that he is everything you say he is, and
I will give him whatever help I can.

Best wishes.

S' ere y,

Jim W ight
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